
1

VanMouwerik Reid

From: Jack Siri <siriproduce@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 7:26 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
We need a reliable workforce.  We cannot afford H2A workers .  If we have ten people on leave where will be get 
employees who want to work on the farm ..  We have worked diligently  with our employees from 20 to 35 years to keep 
them and to hire their children.  We will not be able to farm with this added burden.  Put yourselves in our place.  We 
can barely pay insurance for ourselves and then add this . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jack Siri 
15583 S Forsythe Rd 
Oregon City, OR 97045 
siriproduce@comcast.net 
 


